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ARMENIAN ARCHBISHOP TO ATTEND REGIONAL ~mETING 

IN CHICAGO ON OCTOBER 22 

His Eminence Archbishop Torkem Manoogian, Primate of the Diocese 

of the Armenian Church of America, will attend the regional meetinq 

of the midwest parishes in Ch:i.caqo on Saturday, October 22. The 

meetinq will be held at the St. Grego~ The Illuminato¥ A%menian 

Church, 6700 West Diversey, beginning at llaOO a•m• 

Representatives from Anenian churches in Detroit, Cleveland, 

Chicago, EVanston, East St. Louis, Waukegan, Greenfield, Racine, 

and South Milwaukee will discuss sane of the many facets of the 

Church community, including Church Schools, Armenian Schools, choir 

associations, cultural programs, and youth organizations. 

The Diocese of the Armenian Church of America was founded in 

1898. It comprises SO parishes in the United States and Canada• 

The Cathedral of the Diocese, st. Vartan, and Diocesan headqua~ters 

are located in New York City. 
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for further Information contact Sandra Shahinian, 630 Second Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10016, telephone:(212) 686.0710 


